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Senator Ellis:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.

I did not include the “portable dental equipment” language from the drafting
instructions because it appears to be unnecessary to specify that dental equipment
used in a mobile dentistry unit is portable.  Please let me know if you still want to
include that language.

Thank you.

Michael Gallagher
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 267−7511
E−mail: michael.gallagher@legis.wisconsin.gov


